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Senator Sample and Representative Dotson, Co-Chairs: 

 

The Higher Education Subcommittee met Thursday, January 18, 2018, at 1:00 p.m., in 

Committee Room A of the MAC Building, Little Rock, Arkansas.  The Subcommittee heard 

from: 

 

     Dr. Kristen Jozkowski, Associate Professor of Public Health and Program Coordinator at the 

University of Arkansas, who presented and discussed a survey, “Sexual Assault on College 

Campuses: A Look at the University of Arkansas”. 

                 

   

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Senator Jason Rapert, Co-Chair                           Representative Greg Leding, Co-Chair 

 


